
Dear friends,

Coronavirus put China in the spotlight, but there is
another crisis it wants to hide from the world: WUNA,
with its partners would like to bring the attention to the
suffering of Uygur people who have lived for centuries in
their home country, More than 1 million Uyghurs have
been brutally and forcefully detained and brainwashed
by Chinese authorities!

Women raped and tortured, children "kidnapped" from their parents. We are living in the
21st century. Therefore, it is too horrific to believe this is happening in 2020 and very few
governments are brave enough to speak up on these attrocities. We call on all governments
to speak out and not remain silent! We are here at the UN to brief you and discuss this
nightmare, and insiders say that a global call to bravery can get key countries to finally
challenge China.

Then, we'll take survivors' voices to parliaments across the world and pressure global
companies to end their engagement in this cultural genocide -- showing China and the world
that we won't let go until the Uyghurs are free.

Beijing has felt threatened by the Uyghur community for decades -- but it's steadily gone
from caution to control, to repression, and now mass incarceration and indoctrination. The
sheer scale of the repression requires huge tech infrastructure -- facial recognition,
surveillance on homes and public spaces, and massive DNA databases.

we want to bring to your attention that the Chinese Communist Party's torture camps for
the Uighurs is the most dystopian Islamophobia and racist case of human rights violation.
WUNA demands that this human disaster should stop, reminding that “in criticizing the
broad definition of terrorism and vague references to extremism and unclear definition of
separatism in Chinese legislation” the UN Committee on the Elimination of Racial
Discrimination (CERD) called on Beijing to:

• End the practice of detention without lawful charge, trial and conviction;

• Immediately release individuals currently detained under these circumstances;

• Provide the number of people held as well as the grounds for their detention;

• Conduct "impartial investigations into all allegations of racial, ethnic and ethno-
religious profiling".

More we would like to call an all governments to follow the example of U.S. Blacklisting
Chinese tech firms over treatment of Uighurs. We call on Global brands offer capital and



tech, while China offers up forced labor and huge returns on investment in Chinese
surveillance technologies -- it’s an unholy alliance! But if the UN, governments, companies,
and investors speak out, impose sanctions on those responsible, and throttle funding
streams coming into China, Beijing could shift course… and we could make it happen!

Let’s start by compelling our governments to call on Beijing to protect the human rights of
the Uyghur people. Then, we will urge global investors and CEOs to break their silence and
stop business as usual with China!

Time and time again our civilized world and community has stood with brave minority
groups fighting for their rights to exist. Now, let's amplify the voices of the Uyghurs suffering
in mass brainwashing camps in China, and do all we can to help them walk freely.

With hope and determination,


